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An E-Learning day occurs when weather
conditions, mechanical failure, etc.
makes in-person learning impossible.

Emergency Closing Information:
If an E-Learning day is necessary, the Superintendent will communicate this as early as possible
but no later than 10 p.m. the night prior to the E-Learning day.

How will parents be notified?

SchoolMessenger automated system - Phone, email, and text messages will be sent to the
contact information based on student files in PowerSchool.

Emergency Closing Center - https://www.emergencyclosingcenter.com/ This information
appears on most local radio and television stations.

D94 Website (www.d94.org) - A notice will appear in the news section of  the District 94
Home Page.

Facebook - www.facebook.com/WCCHS

Twitter - www.twitter.com/CHSD94

Student Expectations:

1. Login to Google Classroom for each class.

2. Fill out the Google attendance form for each class by 1 p.m.

3. Complete the assignments for each class that are posted in Google Classroom.

4. Submit the completed assignments according to the due date each teacher sets.

This slideshow explains the E-Learning procedure to students. Teachers reviewed the slideshow
with their 3rd hour class during the week of 1/10/22-1/14/22.

Reminders:

Teachers are available via email throughout the day. Students can email their teacher(s) with
questions; however, students should work on other assignments until they receive a reply.

Tech help is available at elearning@d94.org.

Questions about E-Learning can be directed to Mary Howard, the Assistant Principal of Teaching
and Learning at (630) 876-6205 or via email at mhoward@d94.org.
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